S.S.A. GOVT. COLLEGE OF ARTS & COMMERCE

VIRNODA, PERNEM, GOA.

No. S.S.A.GCAC/Ped/Sports/25-26/

NOTICE

Date: 17/06/2025

This is to inform you that as per the circular dated May 28, 2025 issued by the

University, the college will reopen on June 20, 2025.

Attendance is compulsory. The classes will begin at 8:45 am. All students are
expected to be in the class by 8:30 am, and are requested to occupy the classes

as per the time table and the class allotted.

WISHING YOU ALL A FRUITFUL ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-26
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Prof.Jugo Costa

Principal





{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }

